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As a provider of supports to individuals with disabilities, I am writing to inform you of the importance of long term support and services and Medicaid funding.

Capping or cutting Medicaid spending would reduce access to home and community-based long-term care.  Medicaid is the primary funding stream for long-term services, currently covering over 3 million Americans. The number of individuals needing long-term services is projected to significantly increase in coming decades with the aging of the US population.  Reducing Federal funding would likely add to growing waiting lists for community-based services, increase reliance on more costly institutional care, and lead to greater non-compliance with the U.S Supreme Court’s Olmstead decision and the Americans with Disabilities Act.  Reducing access to home and community-based services would also produce greater economic burdens for family caregivers and costs to businesses due to lost productivity and absenteeism.  

Medicaid is the most important source of funding for your some of the most vulnerable citizens—individuals with disabilities of all ages.  [Insert Persons name] receives services from Medicaid. [Describe services received] Without Medicaid funding, [Insert Persons name] would not have the ability to live a fulfilling life within the community.

Please don’t take away critical long term supports and services from those who need them most. Reject proposals that would drastically undermine Medicaid coverage and harm individuals with disabilities and access to a life in their community.
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